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Karen Olson

From: Paul Waters <paulw@dnhiggins.com>

Sent: Friday, December 05, 2014 8:07 AM

To: Karen Olson

Subject: RE: Request for Quote - Light Post Foundation

Karen 

  
DN Higgins will not be able to quote this job at this time. 

  

  

Paul R. Waters 

Regional Manager-Florida Keys 

Douglas N Higgins, Inc. 
5707 College Road 

Key West, FL 33040 
paulw@dnhiggins.com 

Cell: 305-797-1019 

Office: 305-292-7889 

Fax: 305-292-7717 

  

From: Karen Olson [kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2014 2:19 PM 

To: RONALDJ@toppkw.com; Paul Waters; BarracudaBuilders@hotmail.com 
Subject: Request for Quote - Light Post Foundation 

Key West Historic Seaport is requesting quotes for the installation of four concrete light post foundations and associated 

conduit.  Please review the attached request and return to me no later than December 3, 2014.  If you choose not to 

provide pricing for this service please respond to this email indicating so. 

  

Thanks 

  

Karen Olson 

Deputy Director 

Port and Marine Services 

305-809-3803 (O) 

305-293-6438 (F) 

  


